

Ms C Rohll Norbar Torque Tools Ltd Wildmere Road **BANBURY** Oxfordshire **OX16 3JU**

9 February 2021

Dear Catharine

I hope you are well.

We were delighted to receive your letter dated 4 February and cheque for £2,000. I hope the staff at Norbar enjoyed the Christmas Raffle and please extend our grateful thanks to everyone who contributed to this total, your support means so much. I have enclosed a certificate for you to display at your office and share with staff. This very generous donation will help provide vital palliative care and services to our patients at a time when they need it most.

Even in these difficult times local people and their families are continuing to receive specialist end of life care. Our partnership with the NHS means half our fundraising needs are met, which ensures we can continue to provide excellent medical support for our patients. However, we still desperately rely on the donations and support of the community to fund all the things that help us make every moment matter for our patients, the therapy, the relaxation classes, the first-class meals, the one-to-one care, the bereavement support, the arts and crafts, the fun and laughter. More than ever, we need the community's help to keep the heart of the hospice going.

We supported over 1,000 families last year and the need keeps growing. Your fundraising total of £2,000 will help to make a difference to those families and the others that will need our help in the future.

I have enclosed a list of our 2022 challenges that your staff may be interested in, if they would like to get involved in any fundraising. We also have the Moonlight Walk on Saturday 16 July and the Santa Fun Run on Sunday 4 December. These really are great events and it would be fantastic to have a Norbar team involved. If you would like any further information about our challenges and events, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you again for your continued support.

Best Wishes

Community Engagement Officer Katharine House Hospice

Email: sue.blank@khh.org.uk

Katharine House Hospice, Aynho Road, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3NL Tel. Reception: 01295 811866 Tel. Fundraising: 01295 816484

Email: general@khh.org.uk Website: www.khh.org.uk

Registered Charity No. 297099 | Limited Company No. 2133391